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Trader Support Fund: Phase 3 - Application Guidelines
Following the London Bridge terrorist attacks on 3rd June, Borough Market, United St Saviour’s Charity and Better Bankside set up a support fund for local businesses experiencing financial hardship. Contributions to the fund were received from the 3 founding organisations, many other local businesses and members of the public.  Over the summer, £127k was distributed to 94 local businesses whose ability to continue trading was threatened as a result of the losses incurred.    

The Greater London Authority, through the Mayor’s Business Continuity Fund, has now made further funds available in addition to continued fundraising and initiatives by local businesses over the summer.  Applications for financial support are now invited from businesses and individuals whose trading continues to be threatened as a result of losses sustained over the 10 day closure.  A management committee comprised of the 3 founding organisations, the GLA and a trader representative will assess the applications, award and monitor the funds. 
Eligibility 

We welcome applications for financial assistance from those who:
1. were affected by the terrorist attacks and subsequent inner police cordon (see separate map)
2. whose business viability continues to be threatened as a result of the losses incurred over the 10 day closure
3. have claimed through their insurance but have not yet received payment, or will not receive insurance payments
Applications are welcomed from businesses who applied but were unsuccessful in earlier phases of the Fund, as well as businesses who have not previously applied.  Businesses that have already received payments in phases 1 and 2 of the Fund may also apply, and losses will be considered to the extent that they have not already been recovered as a result of earlier payments.  
Assessment

When reviewing applications for financial assistance we will consider things such as:
· evidence relating to the immediate financial impact of the terrorist attacks and the subsequent inner police cordon (as per the attached map)
· evidence of continued negative financial impact as a result of the above.
· trading dependency on the location.
How to apply

If you think that you qualify, and are in need of support, please download the relevant forms from:

· the United St Saviour’s website: www.ustsc.org.uk
· Better Bankside Website: www.betterbankside.co.uk/trader-fund 
· or pick up a hard copy from the Borough Market Information Office, 15 Three Crown Square, London, SE1 1TL.

As funding is being provided by the Mayor’s Business Continuity Fund via the GLA, all applicants are required to complete a De Minimis Disclosure Form, detailing the level of public funding received over the last three years.

Application deadline

Please complete and submit the application form and declaration to the following email address relieffund@boroughmarket.org.uk or hand in to the Borough Market Information Office, 15 Three Crown Square, SE1 1TL by Monday 20th  November by 10am.  
Applications received after the deadline will not be considered. 
Note: All information will be treated as strictly confidential to the Management Committee of the Borough Market Trader Support Fund, but by returning an application form, applicants agree to their information being shared with the GLA.  
Applicants will be notified by 30th November as to the success of their submission.
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